
 

 

Dear Parents, 

It is to inform you that the National Testing Agency (NTA) will 

be conducting NEET (UG)-2025 Examination on 4th May 

2025. Our school has been designated as one of the 

examination centres in Kota. In addition to this, the school 

campus is acquired by the District Administration for the 

preparation of the said examination. Therefore the school will 

remain closed on 3rd May 2025(Saturday). 

Principal  


